
 

NCUA and LANECO want you to stay a step ahead of fraudsters.  There is a wealth 

of information to help consumers and we want to share this with you. 

NCUA has recently launched Fraud Prevention Center which can help you learn 

about fraud prevention, identify theft and online security.    

The link http://www.mycreditunion.gov/fraud/Pages/default.aspx   has 

information about current scams and more.   Learn how to protect yourself from 

fraud and scams. 

Just “click” on the link above to get started today. 
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